BETWELL OIL & GAS COMPANY

P.O. Box 2577 Hialeah, Florida 33012 PH:305-821-8300
P.0. Box 308 Andrews, Texas 79714 Ph:915-524-8300
7-25-94

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
Hobbs District Office

P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re: Langlie Mattix Woolworth Unit
Wells: 703, 707, 710
Stewart Langlie Mattix Unit
Well # 115

Attn: Jerry Sexton,
Jerry,

I am writing to let you know that Betwell is preparing to rig up on
these wells to determine if there exist a tubing, casing or packer
leak by August 15th. Upon determining the nature of the problems
associated with these wells, I will notify you of Betwell's
intentions to remedy this situation. Please call if you have any
questions.

Thank You,

rhd s

Victzor J. Sirgo



